
•                         WALKING/BIKE PATH SUB-COMMITTEE 
• Town Office Conference Room – 7:00pm 

• Meeting Minutes: 2/2/2010 
• Minutes Approved:  

•  
• In attendance: Alix Howell, Ben Hudson, Jay Kelly, Dave Celone, Racheal Donegan, 
Faith Catlin, Ed Gray, Pete Mulvihill, Ursala Slate. 
•  
• Meeting Opened at 7:10 pm 
•  
•  
• 1. Discussed among the sub-committee members possible trail routes and 
their drawbacks. 

•  
• 2. Planned to review the "choke points", or difficult area's to build a 
trail around. 

•  
• 3. Ed Grey would supply some Google earth maps for the next meeting. 

•  

• 4. Ben Hudson would walk some areas for further information. 

•  

• 5. Possible route land owners would be approached by committee members 
to gauge their interest in having the trail traverse their property. 

•  

• Next meeting was planned for Thursday February 25, 2010 at the Fire 
Station. 
•  

• e-mail list exchanged. 

•  
• Meeting ended at 8:45 pm 

•  

•  

•  

•  

• Submitted, 
• Jay Kelly, Scribe 
•  
 


